
Mary F. Englebert


From: Mary F. Englebert


Sent: Saturday, September 7, 2019 2:35 PM


To: julie.roberts@noaa.gov


Subject: The recent statement re the supposed impact of Hurricane Dorian on Alabama


Ms. Roberts,


You have managed to undermine the faith in and honesty of one of the government services on which


nearly all of us rely to keep us safe. Perhaps you will find your spine in the debris on "NE Alabama" formerly


known as Ocracoke Island. You should be ashamed of subverting such an important agency to the vanity of


Donald Trump, but more than that you may well be responsible for the deaths of people who disregard


future pronouncements from NOAA regarding the need to evacuate. You have sacrificed your integrity and


our lives on the altar of a pathetic man who would rather endanger lives than simply let go of a silly,


obvious lie. Your only honorable course of action is to submit your resignation in abject humiliation.


Dr. Mary F Englebert
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